
For further information, contact Singleton 
Council on T 02 6578 7290 or  
E council@singleton.nsw.gov.au with 
Town Centre Upgrade in the subject line.
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Singleton Town Centre - Stage 2 focuses on John 
Street from the Ryan Avenue intersection north to 
Campbell Street, and from Campbell Street to the 
New England Highway.

The $7 million project is funded by Singleton 
Council and the RestartNSW Resources for 
Regions program.

50% designs were unveiled for community comment 
in November 2019, and a 75% design has now been 
received following feedback.

Construction is anticipated to commence in June 
2020, following a tender process to engage a 
contractor to undertake the works.

The contract will include conditions that access to 
businesses will be available during business hours 
while construction is underway. Power outages will not 
be permitted during business hours. 

A one-way traffic option for Hunter Street considered 
as an ancilliary to the project is awaiting feedback 
from the NSW Government and further consultation 
will occur independently of the Town Centre Upgrade.

Removal of redundant fuel tanks is currently being 
undertaken on the corner of John and Elizabeth 
streets to address residual risk associated with 
previous use fuel storage.

 

KEY COMPONENTS OF THE  
STAGE 2 UPGRADE INCLUDE: 

•	 New street lighting

•	 Undergrounding of power

•	 New landscaping and street furniture

•	 Assessment of several intersections and potential 
upgrades

•	 Improvements in traffic safety

•	 Traffic and parking management

•	 Footpath improvement

•	 Improvements to pedestrian connectivity

•	 Enhancement of pedestrian access for all abilities

•	 Assessment of and potential improvements to the 
storm-water network

•	 Assessment of and potential improvement to road 
pavement 

 


